June 8, 2023

Oregon State Legislator,

Please pass HB 3414-17. The bill will will allow thousands of new units to be built statewide at
price ranges affordable for Oregon families. It will also help stimulate economic development in
small rural communities. This bill creates a voluntary process to allow cities to expand their
UGB if urban reserve land can meet certain conditions and a significant percentage is
guaranteed to support construction of middle-income, workforce, and rental units.

Sincerely,

Eric Peterson



